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MARINE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORY

Woods Hole, Mass.
June 22, 1925

Chancellor 
McGill University 
Montreal, Quebec 
Canada

My dear Sir:
On behalf of the Marine Biological Laboratory 

I beg to say that it will give us great pleasure to 
welcome Br. I. Maclaren Thompson as representative 
of McGill University on the occasion of our 
dedication exercises on Friday, July 3.

As Dr. Thompson is now in Woods Hole we shall 
inform him directly concerning the order of 
exercises.

Sincerely yours,

,

■
Frank. R. Lillie

Director
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